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Youth Committee Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, January 13, 2022 @ 11:00 a.m. 
The meeting of the South Central Iowa Local Workforce Development Board Youth Committee was 

held on January 13, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. via Zoom.  

 
CALL TO ORDER  

Chair Cooper called the meeting to order at 11:01 a.m.   
  

ROLL CALL  

Committee Members Present: Amanda Brink, Mark Cooper, Angela De La Riva, Jackie Ellenbecker, 

Jen Erdmann, Monica Marshall, Patty Mendoza, Janet Stegmann, Lori Wildman, Othneal Wilson 

Committee Members Not Present: None  

LWDB Staff Present: Reggie St. Romain - Associate Director 

Guests: Amber Heckart and iJAG students, Lucy Schneekloth  
 

*CONSENT AGENDA  

Marshall made a motion to approve the consent agenda; approval of 11.18.2021 meeting minutes 

seconded by Mendoza. Ayes all, motion carried unanimously.   
 

LOCAL PLAN UPDATE 

The Local Plan was conditionally approved with deficiencies that must be remedied. It will cover the 

remainder of the Program Year 2021 through Program Year 2023 (June 30, 2024).  

  

PROJECT OPPORTUNITIES 

Committee discussed the Marshalltown AJC Resource Guide. There have been some updates that 

will be made in the guide. Committee discussed looking further into the guide and discussing more 

in depth at the next meeting.  

 

YOUTH SERVICES OVERVIEW 

Amber Heckart and the iJAG students gave an overview of the iJAG program and discussed how 

the committee can help get them the needed resources in order for them to succeed. The 

committee discussed ways they are already working with iJAG and ideas of how they can continue 

to help.  

  

TITLE I YOUTH UPDATE 

Indian Hills Community College is the Title I Youth Provider and gave the update.  
 

OTHER BUSINESS  

The next committee meeting is Thursday, March 10, 2022.  New members, Amber Brink and Othneal 

Wilson introduced themselves and the rest of the members introduced themselves to the new 

members.  

  

PUBLIC COMMENT  

There was none.    
  

ADJOURNMENT  

Marshall made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mendoza. Meeting adjourned at 11:48 a.m. 


